
VICTOR EMANUEL 
420 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 , N , Y: 

August 6, 1951 

The Honorable Amon G. Carter 
President and Publisher 
Forth Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

It was awfully good of you to send me your leading 
editorial from your edition or Wednesday morning 
August 1 . 

I greatly appreciate it , and I agree , too, with 
what you say. 

I have thought or you often and miss seeing you . 
Perhaps in the Fall we can have a chat . 

In the meantime thank you again ror your thoughtrul­
ness , and with every kind regard and good wish, 
please believe me . As ever , 

Sincerely, 
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